
​Mary McLeod Bethune Elementary School​
​School Year 2025 - 2026​

​Major Morris​
​Grade 6 Math and Science Educator​
​Room 208 (majmorris@philasd.org)​

​Dear Parents/Guardians,​

​Allow me to (re)introduce myself. My name is Major Morris. I will be your​
​scholar’s Math and Science educator for the 2025-2026 school year. This previous​
​year, I was the 5th grade Reading and Social Studies teacher. So I am very familiar​
​with many of the students. I am looking forward to continuing to work with you on​
​your child’s educational experience.​

​In order to keep you aware of what we will be doing, I will be sending home​
​a monthly agenda of what topics we will be exploring. In addition, the schedule​
​will include a schedule of quiz and test dates. I encourage every parent to sign up​
​for ClassDojo in order to stay in touch. Also, my personal cell phone number is​
​available upon request. Thank you and I look forward to meeting and chatting with​
​you on Back-to-school night.​

​Major Morris, M.Ed​
​Grade 6: Math & Science​


